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2012 Season Greetings from Etere

Merry Christmas & Happy 2013.
Etere Staff Wishes you Season’s Greetings!

The year 2012 has been really challenging and valuable for our Company: we 
gained new markets, strengthened our presence in other ones, continued to 
upgrade our software to add value to your investment by providing the best cost-
effective solutions. 
We are aware that our Customers and Distributors have been important to shape 
our business during this year. 
THANKS to all for your continuous support making 2012 a successful year for 
Etere!
We look forward to work with you in the New Year to keep achieving our goals. 
This year again our Company has chosen to donate the amount planned for the 
traditional Christmas presents to someone that needs it more than us, and we 
hope all of you agree. We will support the Emergency Surgical and Pediatric 
Centre in Sierra Leone. 
We are proud to help this humanitarian NGO which in 18 years of the activities 
provides medical treatment to the civilian victims of war. We completely agree with 
his founder Gino Strada: ‘I am not a pacifist. I'm against war’. Detailed information 
is available in the attached PDF document.
Etere Staff wishes you a very happy Holiday Season and a New Year of peace and 
prosperity!
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